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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 12:58 PM

To: ‘r@rhicksconsult.com'

Cc: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; McClure, Dean, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard,
EMNRD

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Luger SWD #1, Pop SWD #1 _NM State Land Office

RE: Luger SWD #1 (APl 30-025-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pKAM1925553762) Unit letter P 32 T23S R35E, NMPM, Lea
County

RE: Pop SWD #1 (API 30-025-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pKAM1925539651) Unit letter O 33 T23S R35E, NMPM, Lea
County

Mr. Hicks

The OCD was notified by the New Mexico State Land Office (SLO) that they are protesting these applications. This party
has been identified as an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protests, these applications
can no longer be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for these applications to be considered, AWR
Disposal, LLC., currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the
protesting party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime,
the application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information
regarding the standing of this application and feel free to me call with any questions.

Contact information for SLO

Andrea Antillon

Associate Counsel

Office of the General Counsel
Phone 505.827.5752

New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail
P.O.Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
aantillon@slo.state.nm.us
nmstatelands.org

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488



Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Antillon, Andrea <aantillon@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 3:05 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; Murphy, Kathleen A,
EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

Cc: Crosby, Faith

Subject: [EXT] SLO Objection to AWR Disposal, LLC Application

Hello —

The State Land Office objects to the following two applications filed by AWR Disposal, LLC:
1. Luger SWD #1 salt water disposal well in Section 32, T23S, R35E; and
2. Pop SWD #1 salt water disposal well in Section 33, T23S, R35E.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Kind Regards,

Andrea

Andrea Antillon

Associate Counsel

Office of the General Counsel
Phone 505.827.5752

New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail
P.O.Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148 [ f
aantillon@slo.state.nm.us

nmstatelands.org
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